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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We have enjoyed a fantastically busy and fun week here at All Saints.   
Before half term, all three houses reached the target of 4000 house points 
and as a reward they learned how to become pizza chefs. Thank you so 
much to Will (Ivy and Otto’s dad), who kindly gave up a whole day and sup-
plied all the ingredients to teach the whole school the art of pizza making. It 
was such a fun day and the pizzas were absolutely delicious. Will was award-
ed his own Values Certificate in our Celebration Worship today! 
  
Mars Class entertained everyone this morning with a brilliant sharing wor-
ship, the highlight being a demonstration of ‘Wiggle whilst you Write’—
hilarious!  Thank you to Miss Brown and Mrs Grainger for organising this. 
Next week will be Saturn’s turn. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Honey 

 

Sharing Collective Worships 

Saturn Class:  Friday 1st March 9am 

Jupiter Class:  Friday 8th March 9am 

Sun Class:  Friday 15th March 9am 

World Thinking Day 

February 22nd was 
World Thinking Day  - 
a day of international 
friendship for the 
Guide and Scout 
Movement. Here are 
all our pupils who 
dressed in their uni-
forms to celebrate 
this day. 



 

Upcoming School Events 

Thursday 7th March:  Whole School visit to 

Stockeld Park 

Sunday 10th March:  Mothering Sunday Service at 

All Saints Church 

Tuesday 12th March:  Saturn Class visit to Skipton 

Castle 

Wednesday 13th March:  Parent workshop—

providing healthy snacks for your child 

Thursday 21st March 2pm:  Easter Play  

Friday 22nd March:  Finish for Easter holidays at 

2pm 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Isla for kindness and positivity 

Saturn Class: Frankie for positivity 

Jupiter Class: Jack for respect 

Sun Class:  Teddy for respect 

 Support Kevin on his epic challenge  

Kevin Easley, a parent at All Saints, is taking on the staggering feat 
of running seven ultra marathons in seven days starting on 10th 
March. He will be running around the Harrogate area mostly. He is 
doing this to raise money for Crohn's and Colitis, a cause very 
close to his heart. He tells his own story on this in the short clip 
below. You can donate by clicking on the Justgiving link below. 

youtube link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MTzS-ByAHeg 

just giving link: https://www.justgiving.com/page/kevin-easley-
1706263785529 

 Reader of the week was Otto and Writer of the 

week was Amelia                            
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